
 
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

(Circular No. ISS/DP/021/2021-22      Dated : 09/08/2021) 

 

 
The school office will remain closed on Tuesday, August 10, 2021 on the occasion of 

Hijri New Year 1443 AH. 

 

There will be no online classes on Tuesday, August 10, 2021. Regular online 

classes will resume on Wednesday, August 11, 2021. 
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